
 

 
P O  B O X  4 0 7    N o r t h v i l l e ,  M I   4 8 1 6 7  

E M A I L :   i n f o @ c a p a - m i . o r g  

w w w . c a p a - m i . o r g  

Media Contact: 

Angela Wang 

angela@capa-mi.org 

 

 

Council of Asian Pacific Americans presents  

“Splendor of the East 2012” 
 

 

For Immediate Release      

 

February 3, 2012 

 

Northville, MI. – On Friday, May 4, 2012 at 7:30 pm, the Council of Asian Pacific 

Americans (CAPA) will once again bring its popular annual signature event the  

“Splendor of the East 2012” at the Ford Community and Performing Arts Center at 

15801 Michigan Avenue, Dearborn, MI 48126. CAPA (www.capa-mi.org) strives to 

unite Asian Pacific Americans and the community at large through culture, education, 

and community services. 

 

As in years past, the “Splendor of the East” program will promote the unique cultural 

heritage of Asian Pacific cultures along with colorful cultures from across the globe 

through spectacular musical and dance performances. This year’s theme “Tribute to 

Mother Earth” is a compilation of the different cultural appreciation to our environment.  

Performance will showcase different genre depicting the symbolic meaning of the 

cultural animals, fire, water, rain, flowers, plants and many more. 

 

Please mark your calendar for May 4, 2012 to experience the merging of traditional and 

contemporary Asian-Pacific cultures through a choreographic masterpiece depicting the 

festivities of world traditions. 

To purchase tickets online, please visit www.capa-mi.org. 

For detailed information on the event, please contact CAPA president Arcie Gemino 

(586) 954-9711 arcie@capa-mi.org, Executive Director Becky Tungol (248) 755-6119 

becky@capa-mi.org, SOE Chair Robert Riparip (248) 680-0877 bob@capa-mi.org or 

SOE Production Manager Toni Martinez (810) 877-1029 troy@capa-mi.org. 

Please contact Angela Wang (248) 885-0968 angela@capa-mi.org for all Public 

Relations/Media related requests. 


